
Ms Tan Li Meng – Suspension 

Ms Tan Li Meng (Ms Tan), a public accountant (Registration No.: 01494), practising as a sole 

proprietor in the accounting firm of Tan Wee Tin & Co (located at 1 Goldhill Plaza, #03-39 

Goldhill Plaza, Singapore 308899), has failed to comply with the requirement of an order of 

the Public Accountants Oversight Committee (PAOC) dated 18 January 2021.  The PAOC has 

ordered on 16 May 2023, that the registration of Ms Tan as a public accountant to be suspended 

for a period of three (3) months from 16 June 2023 to 15 September 2023 (both dates inclusive). 

The information contained herein is accurate as of the date of publication, and ACRA may not 

issue a revised notice even if there are subsequent changes. 
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